
Memorandum 

 

 

 

Canadian Rockies Public Schools 

 

618—7th Avenue 

Canmore, AB, T1W 2H5 

(403) 609-6072 

www.crps.ab.ca 

                    “Inspiring the hearts and minds of every student.”   

  

 

Date: August 31, 2022 

To: All Administrators, Staff, Trustees, Parents 

From: Christopher MacPhee - Superintendent 

Re: CRPS Transportation Manager 

 

 

 

 

I wish to take this opportunity to announce that Ms. Elizabeth Lewis has accepted the position 
of Transportation Manager for Canadian Rockies School Division.  Elizabeth has been hard at 
work preparing for the 2022-2023 school year. 

Elizabeth grew up in Canmore, attending schools within CRPS from K to Grade 12.  In addition to 
being an active volunteer within the Community, Elizabeth also runs her own not-for-profit 
organization in East Africa.   

Elizabeth has been with the school division for 17 years, starting as a bus driver.  In 2013, she 
moved to the transportation office as Transportation Administrative Assistant.  In 2019, she 
took on the role of Assistant Transportation Manager where she was involved with fleet 
maintenance, the NSC (National Safety Code) Program and driver training.   

Elizabeth takes great pride in the well-trained and caring team of drivers who safely transport 
our most precious cargo safely to and from school through all kinds of weather.  She is very 
much looking forward to her new role as Transportation Manager.   

Please join me in congratulating Elizabeth on her new appointment.  We look forward to 

working with her in this capacity! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


